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Senator Siewert asked: 

 

How many parents have claimed the baby bonus in the financial year 2012-2013?  How many 

parents are projected to claim the baby bonus over the period 1 July 2013 - 28 February 

2014?  How many parents are projected to claim the baby bonus post 1 March 2014 - 30 June 

2014 and for the next 4 quarterly intervals up until 1 July 2015? 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

In the 2012-13 financial year to 31 May 2013, 144,778 families have received Baby Bonus. 

 

It is estimated that 106,653 families will receive Baby Bonus in 2013-14 financial year.    

 

From 1 March 2014, Baby Bonus will be replaced by a loading on Family Tax Benefit Part A 

payments when eligible families have a new baby.  For children born before 1 March 2014, 

parents continue to have up to 12 months from the date of birth of their child to claim Baby 

Bonus.  The Department will closely monitor the number of Baby Bonus claimants close to 

1 March 2014 and in the 12 months period after that date.  

 

The Baby Bonus administration data shows that number of Baby Bonus recipients across the 

four quarters in the financial year is quite stable, with a slight higher percentage in the 

end-of-financial-year quarter.  In 2011-12, the proportion of Baby Bonus recipients across the 

four quarters is: 23 per cent (July – September), 24 per cent (October – December), 

24 per cent (January- March) and 29 per cent (April – June).  

 
 

 


